
L’École Secondaire

Oak Bay High
Feb 3rd, 2023

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students;

Important Dates for next week:

Feb 6th -Grade 10 Assembly - Course Planning

-Grade 9 & 11 - Virtual Course Fair (students get exposure to course offerings for next year)
Feb 7th -Grade 11 Assembly - Course Planning

-Grade 9 & 10 -Virtual Course Fair (students get exposure to course offerings for next year)
Feb 8th -Team Planning Day for staff - first class begins at 9:55am
Feb 9th -In-person Course Fair (students in grades 9-11).  Grad Assembly for all grade 12 students.
Feb 10th -First Semester Report Cards go home

From the Office…

For those families who have a child driving to school, please reinforce with your young driver that the parking
lots in the front and rear of the school are for staff parking only.  Student parking is at the end of Goldsmith
Ave.  Too often staff parking lots are full of student’s vehicles with the staff not having a space to park.
Thank-you for your helping reinforce this expectation.

Staff Appreciation - Please see the following link from our PAC who along with many of you, supported our
‘Staff Appreciation’ in providing  treats and beverages for our staff.  Your recognition is greatly appreciated!!
Thank you !

From the Courts…

With February upon us so is the time for play-off basketball.  Please come out and support both our Junior
Girls and Junior Boys programs who are hosting city play-offs this upcoming week.  The boy’s tournament will
kick-off beginning Thursday, Feb. 9th and the girl’s tournament begins Friday, Feb. 10th.  The tradition of
excellence in basketball is well represented in both these teams this year.

From the Jack Wallace Memorial Track Fundraising Committee

No Sort Bottle Drive
10:00 am to 1:00 pm
Saturday, Feb. 4th
Oak Bay High School
Back Parking lot off Cranmore Rd.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1timxinjQJsfQVp2NBAvuMV4v7NHu-IF5/view?usp=sharing



